
 
Express Checkout – Coming Soon! 

 
We are excited to announce that we will soon roll out a secure and streamlined checkout 
process for our Buyers.   

 
 
What will change? 

• Policy Change – We’ll soon require Buyers to have a credit card on file to actively bid 
on our site.  Some benefits are: 

• Streamlined Checkout – CTBIDS Buyers will no longer have to input credit card 
information with each purchase.  Buyers will soon be able to have a card on file 
which will allow Owners to process that on file payment directly. 

• Time Advantage – With in-system credit card processing, Owners will be able to 
avoid time spent trying to secure payment. 

 
When will we make this change? 
Launch Date – 1/28/23 
 
What Training will I have? 
You can expect to get training updates through in-system messaging, direct email, and 
announcements on the CTBIDS.com homepage.   
 
Thank you to all of our Owners for your continued feedback on how to improve the Buyer 
experience!   
 
 
Thank you, 
CTBIDS Support 
 


